







Dear Families,

What an exciting week we've had at St Joseph's! Our pupils have been learning both inside and outside the classroom. Year 6 visited Warning Zone, where they explored crucial lessons about staying safe in real and online environments. Meanwhile, Year 1 enjoyed a fantastic day of sporting activities at St Paul's. On Thursday, we're hosting our Open Morning for families considering St Joseph's for Foundation in 2026. This is an excellent opportunity to explore our school, meet our dedicated team and see our wonderful children at work. Please help us spread the word and share this information with families in our community.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, Mrs Dabbs

ST JOSEPH'S MARKET HARBOROUGH

VISIT OUR SCHOOL



Friday 19th September 2025

Spotlight in school

Uniform

A big thank you to all our children for returning to school looking so smart, and to families for ensuring full uniform is worn — including black shoes, trainers and tied-back long hair. To maintain our high standards, please continue to support our school and PE uniform expectations. They help build pride, community, and readiness for learning.

We have plenty of pre-loved uniform available. If you you require any items, please pop into the Office, or help yourself. We also have many items of lost property, which will be on display in the playground on Monday, before and after school (weather permitting). Finally, please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled so we can return lost items easily.

Thank you for your support!

Healthy Lunches and Snacks

Thank you for all the effort you put into your children's packed lunches — we really appreciate your support in helping them stay healthy and ready to learn! We kindly ask that lunchboxes include a balanced mix of healthy foods, like sandwiches or wraps, fruit, veg or yoghurt. For a breaktime snack in Key Stage 2, we'd love children to bring in fruit or vegetables to keep their energy up through the day. Please try to avoid sending sweets, chocolate bars, and fizzy drinks to school. As a school we are making a pledge this year to opt for healthy treats to share with the children at special occasions - small changes make a big difference! Let's work together to build healthy habits that will last a lifetime.

Notices

We are RECRUITING: Lunchtime Supervisor

Are you passionate about making a difference in children's lives? Our friendly primary school is looking for a dedicated Lunchtime Supervisor to inspire fun and collaborative play at lunchtimes and instil kindness and friendship for all. No two days are the same, and your impact will last a lifetime.

This role will include supporting the children in their play and interactions, leading games and attending to First Aid. We will offer the successful applicants a happy, welcoming and supportive team where everyone is committed to staff development and raising standards for all in an enjoyable and purposeful environment.

Closing date: Friday 10th October.

Apply today by clicking on the link below:

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/138080/EDV-2025-SJCVA-24913

Save the date...

We warmly invite all family, friends and all in our community to the following Mass:

Tuesday 7th October at 9:30am in school Celebrating Harvest

Friday 10th October in school

Quiz Night - our first PTFA event of the year. More details to follow.

